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Last day before Spring Break and Early Student Dismissal – Fri, March 15th, 2024 at 1:53pm 

 
 
Alpha Track and Field Team 
Track and Field season is just around the corner, and the first meet is April 3rd! 
Anyone who wants to join the team should come to an organizational meeting in Mr. Harvey's 
room (B227) at noon this Friday. 
 
Burnaby’s Got Talent – Mon, April 8th, 2024 at Michael J Fox Theatre 
Burnaby’s Got Talent is back this year, join us on April 8th at Michael J Fox where we will be 
featuring our talented participants from all 8 Burnaby High Schools. Tickets are $5 and will be 
sold at lunch in the foyer.  
 
Summer School Registration 
The new summer school 2024 brochure is out, registration opens on April 9th. 
If you want to more information and to see the brochure, you can go on Teams or the Student 
Services Instagram account for the link in the bio. 
 
Enviro Club’s Thrift Store 
After spring break Enviro Club is hosting a thrift store and we need your help to make it a 
success.  If you have any lightly used or new clothing you would like to donate, we will be 
collecting donations in a box found outside of room A214.  
 
GRADE 11s and 12s: 
Capstone Presentation Day is on Friday, April 12th. Room assignments have been posted 
outside Student Services room B222 and outside the Library... please look for your name so 
you know which classroom you have been assigned. 
 
Alpha Robotics 
We are pleased to announce that three of our Alpha Robotics teams have earned a spot to 
compete at the World Championships in Dallas, Texas from April 25 to May 3rd.  In an effort to 
assist with travel expenses, we are asking for your support.  If you or anyone you know or any 
local businesses are able to support us, we’d greatly appreciate it.   

If you are able to donate, please follow the link 
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/635/16/false/true  It will ask you for the 
school, the amount and in the message you can note it is for Robotics. Once you submit your 
donation a tax receipt will be sent to you automatically. 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/635/16/false/true
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Thank you so much for your support! 
 
Dry Grad Tickets:  $60 Tickets (Early Bird pricing until April 5th $70 after) 
Tickets will be available to purchased via school cash online.  Ticket price includes 
transportation. 
 
Dry Grad Sponsors/Donations:  
Make a donation to Dry Grad to get your 2024 donation receipt.  Click the 
link:  SchoolCashOnline.com 
      -  Select Fund Destination: Alpha Secondary 
      -  Message to School Board: Alpha Dry Grad 2024 
Own a business or work for a company that would be interested in sponsoring our Dry 
Grad?  All sponsors will be mentioned on social media and newsletters and cash donations will 
receive a tax receipt for cash donations but we also welcome product/merchandise 
donations.  Please email drygrad.alpha@gmail.com. 
Have unused gift cards, sporting tickets or new merchandise collecting dust.  Dry Grad is 
looking of for items that can be used for fundraising or for student raffle give away items.  Big 
or small we welcome them all! 
 
Gym Schedule – Mon, Mar 11th, 2024 – Fri, Mar 15th, 2024 
 
BLACK = Practice, RED = Home game, BLUE = Away game      

 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/635/16/false/true
mailto:drygrad.alpha@gmail.com

